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19th July 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

AN END OF YEAR MESSAGE FROM OUR GOVERNING BODY 
 

As we come to the end of the school year we think of what a year it’s been and recognise and give 
thanks for the fantastic achievements that have taken place. 
 
The children have worked (and we hope, played!) so hard this year. We can see all around school 
just how much effort you put in, from the determination at sports day, the wonderful displays in 
classrooms, the many golden star awards. To our Year 2s leaving us for Juniors we wish you 
well and hope our school has inspired a love of learning you will take with you wherever you go next - 
enjoy the holidays! 
 
To FOSNI and the many volunteers that have come into school undertaking fundraising activities, 
supporting children with reading, helping out in the classroom and on trips, thank you, we really couldn’t 
manage without you. 
 
Of course we would not have the school we have if it wasn’t for all our amazing teachers and 
school staff. 
 
This year has been particularly challenging with tighter school budgets (something that has made 
national headlines) and unforeseen, unavoidable absences but, led by Mrs Townsend, the staff have all 
pulled together admirably for the children and still continued to achieve more; being named Health & 
safety superheroes, Sheffield School of the Year for Sport Inclusion, Gold Modeshift Award (for 
Active Travel) to name but a few. Your dedication and commitment has been second to none - we wish 
you all a well-earned rest! 
 
Lastly, we say goodbye to Mr Dobbs (and his ‘Sausage Men’), have a long and well-deserved 
retirement. You really are a legend in Stocksbridge and will be missed! 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
School Governors 
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